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Brittany Amthor

From: Ken Richardson
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2020 9:42 AM
To: Brittany Amthor
Subject: FW: Winter 2019 Preservation Austin Grant Determination - Millet Opera House
Attachments: PreserveATX_logo_color5.jpg

For our files  
KR  
 
From: Lesley Walker [mailto:lesley@preservationaustin.org]  
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 2:36 PM 
To: Ken Richardson 
Subject: Winter 2019 Preservation Austin Grant Determination - Millet Opera House 
 

Hello Ken, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that our Grants Committee has approved your request of $5,000 for architectural fees 
associated with restoration work to the Millet Opera House. Congratulations! 

  

Grant funding is handled on a reimbursement basis. These funds will be disbursed within 30 days after proof of 
payment is received. Projects must be completed within one year of the grant award and we will check in with you on 
your progress in the coming months. 

  

I’ve attached Preservation Austin’s logo for use in your grant announcement online, through social media, or in print.  

  

Thank you so much! We’re very excited to support this project. 

 
--  
Lesley Walker 

Development and Communications Coordinator - Preservation Austin 

512-474-5198 ex. 7724 | www.preservationaustin.org 
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The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.

 


